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Total Enrollment: 

 

PPCD--8 

Pre-K--42 

Kinder--72 

First--57 

Second--67 

Third—64 

Fourth--51 

Fifth—48 

 

Total 409 

 

    

 

Progress Reports went out on Wednesday, May 4
th

. 

 

The Math and Reading TAKS Retest for 5
th

 graders was given on May 17
th

 and 18
th

. A total of 

six students participated in this second round of testing. 

 

As part of a Title One suggested activity, OES hosted a morning of activities for some of our 

incoming Kindergarten students that are currently enrolled in either Head Start or private day 

care. Thank you Kindergarten teachers and Maria Perez for organizing this successful event.  

 

The Pre-K students kicked off their Cinco de Mayo celebration with a bicycle parade around the 

campus and then concluded with a demonstration of the La Raspa. 

 

A reception will be held on Monday May 23
rd

 for our staff members who are retiring.  The 

reception will be located in our library beginning at 3:30 p.m. 

 

On May 26
th

, our Pre-K students will have their graduation program starting at 9:00 a.m. in the 

cafeteria.  At 10:00 a.m. K-5 students will participate in the annual end of the year program.  

Honor roll and attendance awards will be recognized.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


